
Happy Tidings to all, 

Just as we clear the Thanksgiving dishes it’s time to put 
up the tree. The winter weather is officially here. I hope all 
your ponds are down for their long winter naps. Remem-
ber to keep that hole in the ice for gas exchange.  

It was very nice to see Tom Towers last month and talk 
about the good old days of the club. This month we will be 
making new memories at our Christmas Party. I am happy 
to say over half our membership will be attending this 
year. Our club is a form of family. We love our fish and 
gardens—we share that common bond. I look forward to 
the party as a time to enjoy all your company. The Board 
was able to speak to Santa and we have some very 
unique party favors for all this year. Very different! I hope 
you enjoy them. Also, our local friends have played Santa 
to us and donated items for door prizes.  

It is the time of year to look back and be thankful for all 
things. I thank my officers and board members for their 
help this year. I thank the members for their input and their 
encouragement to others to join. For dear old friends such 
as:  Ray, Mike, Larry, and Tom who believe in the magic of 
ponding. I hope all of you find peace and joy this holiday 
season. May the magic of the season touch each and eve-
ry one of you.  

 

Yours in ponding, 

Chris   
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Christmas is not a time nor a season, but a state of mind. To cherish 
peace and goodwill, to be plenteous in mercy, is to have the real spirit 
of Christmas. 

Calvin Coolidge 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/c/calvin_coolidge.html


President Wilkolaski and the Board 

would like to wish you a Happy Holiday 

and a Healthy New Year! 

Remember that elections will be held in January. 

Please consider supporting your club by running for a position.  



If you would like to bring refreshments to a meeting, you will be reimbursed for 

expenses for up to $45.00 (receipts must be turned into Nancy) 

General info: 8-9 bottles of pop, some diet 

Any refreshments or snacks of your choice: Cheese & Crackers, veggies, fruit, 

chips, dip, pepperoni, salad, jello, cookies, cake, brownies, etc. 

We do not have use of any kitchen supplies, so you may need to bring serving 

utensils, trays, bowls, baskets, knives, or whatever is needed to serve your type 

of refreshments 

The club will provide: Coffee, hot cups, creamer, sugar, small plates, paper 

cups, plastic silverware, napkins 

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer please contact Barbara 

Weber 688-7924 

Refreshments for 2014 
Jan.:  Potluck, please bring a dish to pass 

Feb.:  Sandy Crawford & Diane Young 

Mar.: Mary O’Connor 

Apr.:  Carol Krajewski 

May: Nancy Wojnowski 

June:  

July:  Ann Marshall & Rob Smith 

Aug.:  

Sep.:   

Oct.:  Carol Filipski, Elaine Starek, Rose 

Schaeffer 

Nov.:  

Next Board of 

Directors Meeting 

7:30 PM  

Monday, December 30th 

At the home of 

Angie & Jerry Cyrek 

 3771 Bowen Rd. 

Lancaster, NY 14086  

All members are welcome to 

attend RSVP to 685-0330 
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Sunshine 

 

If you are aware of a member 

experiencing a “ Life Event” in their 

family such as weddings, birth 

announcements, illness, surgery or 

death, please contact Lorri Porter at 694

-6652 



NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

404 Elmwood Ave. 

North Tonawanda, NY 14120 

TO: 

December 13th meeting is the Christmas party at Classic Five on Niagara Falls Blvd  

NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

UP-COMING EVENTS IN WESTERN NEW YORK 

THE NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB MEETS THE SECOND FRIDAY OF THE MONTH @ 7pm 

THE ZION UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST, 15 KOENIG CIRCLE, TONANANDA, NY 14150 

ALSO VISIT US ONLINE AT www.nfkpc.org 

First Class Mail 


